
 

 

SPRING TALENT CONCERT 

Call for Participation 

 

The Rector’s Office and the General Parents’ Association of Colegio Concepción invite all students who are 
currently studying a musical instrument and performing classical works to participate in the “Spring Talent 
Concert.” The aim of this activity is to strengthen the school’s cultural and artistic area in connection with 
the English Immersion Program. 

This invitation is extended in advance so that students may prepare together with their music teachers to 
perform in a spring concert open to our entire educational community. 

The fundamental purpose of this innovative project is to provide Colegio Concepción students—especially 
those with outstanding musical abilities—with an annual space where they can showcase their talents, 
regardless of age. In addition to being an artistic exhibition, this event is also meant to motivate students by 
allowing them to be recognized and validated by their community. 

Rehearsals will take place during the week of September 22–26, and the concert will be held on 
Wednesday, October 8. 

The registration form is attached and must be submitted no later than September 12 to: 
v.cofre@coemco.cl. 

 


